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Flat G

15 West Heath 

Road

Hampstead

NW3 7UU

20/11/2017  11:32:542017/5365/P OBJ Dr Victor Miller  As a resident of the block of flats,I wish to object to this planning application as it would be 

harmful for the character and appearance of the building overall and adversely impact on 

the appearance in a conservation area.

The proposal would result in a loss of privacy for my apartment resulting from the 

increasing size of the terrace area of the first-floor level. The loss of the existing pitched 

roof, the increase in size of the first floor terrace and height of the proposed balustrade, 

would adversely impact on my sight line, and disturb the harmony of the existing roof 

profiles and thus the design integrity of the building as a whole.

The Proposed height of the extension and brick balustrade together with the size would be 

visually harmful a conservation area. I am concerned that the increase in terrace size will 

create a visual and potential noise disturbance.
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